eccleston Lane ends

Nelwsletter

This half term has flown by!

Upcomi ng We were treated to a -
wonderful performance of
Alice In Wonderland by
Eue"\-s students from Cowley High
School, and have partied at
* Wednesday 2nd March - PTA the Valentines Discos and . .
Meeting 6:30 @The Wellington [eREeRNls{ié Determination
» Thursday 3rd March - World We are preparing for what will This half

Book Day be an even busier Spring 2 half
term with World Book Day,
International Week and the Big has been
Walk and Wheel Week all Determination.
being celebrated in March. We well Done to

term's value
* w/b 7th March - International

Focus Week
* Friday 25th March - Talent
Assembly also have a Quidditch all of our
* Tuesday 29th March - PTA workshop booked in for the

Easter Bingo whole school as well as lots of winners!

* Friday 1st April - PTA Easter other fun book themed events.
Raffle

reminders

n #% L
We have worked closely over the past few months with
* Please park sensibly when professional artist Laura-Kate Chapman. Laura-Kate is
[o1lel igle MV o Ru ale Ko golale gsReip il =0 illustrator and print maker, she has led workshops for
we have had a few near our teachers in drawing and painting and has worked
accidents! with many of our pupils across the school. We are
Wwe have lots of exciting excited to continue this partnership and for many more

activities planned for "‘Book of our children to benefit from her talent and expertise.

Week' but won't be 'dressing
up' so no need to buy an
expensive outfits!
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This half term we have taken part in lots
of activities focused around keeping
ourselves safe - a key part of our
Citizenship curriculum. Year 5 have visited
Crucial Crew and before Christmas
Reception, Year 4 and Year 6 took part in
some road safety workshops. Our JRSOs
(Junior Road Safety Officers) Bluebell and
Thomas have been fully trained and will
be conducting patrols and raising
awareness through assemblies, in the
coming months.

PTA Nelws

We have had another really
successful half term of PTA events!
Two more Cinema Nights went
really well and the children really
enjoyed watching Encanto! The
events raised in the region of £800
and were a much welcome boost
towards our total for our new
reading hut! We are pleased to
report we are now halfway toward
our total which is amazing!

EXCITING NEWS! The plans and
designs for our new KS1 playground
equipment have been finalised and
this will be installed in March -ready
for the summer!

We are always appreciative of any
assistance at our PTA events, if you
would like to get involved, please
contact school or visit our
Eccleston Lane Ends Primary
School PTA facebook page!

Goal: £10000



